PUBLIC NOTICE
HUNTINGTON FIRE DISTRICT

Notice is hereby given that the Fiscal Affairs of the Huntington Fire District for the period beginning on January 1, 2017 and ending on December 31, 2017, have been examined by an independent public Accountant, Robert A. Johnson, CPA P.C., and that the report of external audit by the independent public Accountant has been filed with the Office of the New York State Comptroller, the Town Clerk of the Town of Huntington and my office at the Huntington Fire District where it is available as a public record for inspection by all interested persons.

Dated:  June 12, 2018
Attest:  Karla E. Wright


 Fire District Secretary

